How CDPI programs and events are advertised
Many make use of media releases and public service announcements which are placed in local newspapers, local television and local radio stations. As well, many use school newsletters and other existing newsletters, such as the Regional Health Authority newsletter or Recreation newsletters to get the word out. Sometimes newsletters are printed specifically to promote CDPI projects.
Nurses stations, wellness centres, health centres, clinics, recreation centres, sportsplexes, seniors centres, family resource centres, day cares, food banks, family services and friendship centres are also often used to network about CDPI projects.
Posters are created and placed in local businesses, bulletin boards and a variety of public facilities and community billboards.

Workplaces are contacted individually to encourage participation.
Others use websites and emails as a communication tool.
Projects are promoted with public presentations and special meetings and taken to events such as the local health fair and spread through other like-minded organizations and existing non-profit groups.
One community named ambassadors to represent CDPI at three events each. Another made telephone calls to community leaders.
Word of mouth, especially in small communities is a common approach to spreading the word of CDPI events.
One school promotes the program with its high school Interactive TV system and many schools send announcements home with students.
Pamphlets, flyers, community mail outs are popular and while some actually go door-to-door to promote their projects, others make phone calls to community members. Some grocery stores will put a ‘stuffer’ in with the groceries.
Some communities send invitations to encourage people to attend and participate and some use existing gatherings, such as Bingo, to spread the word.
Presentations have been made to Chief and councils and municipal councils. 

Announcements have also been made in church bulletins and day cares.
